
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 23 By Councillor Nicolson for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 22 September 2022 

   

Question  As a Council we have previously recognised the extreme 

difficulties caused for some residents as a result of flooding 

following major rainfall events, something we are seeing 

happen more frequently as a result of climate changes. One 

practical issue which has emerged is the supply of 

sandbags at appropriate times for some elderly or disabled 

residents who cannot collect them in person from fire 

service stations, as is the current practice.  

What solutions to this would the Convener suggest that can 

be implemented effectively ahead of the winter season? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

 


